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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

30/01/2024  19:01:172023/5228/P OBJ Paul Maziere As a resident of 159-161 Camden high street, I am concerned about the opening of a venue in a block which 

is now largely residential. The noise concerns are huge. The back area of the black cap is regularly squatted 

and creates a lot of disturbance with just a small number of people. The surrounding of Camden Town station 

got a little safer since Covid and it would be nice to keep it as such.

31/01/2024  00:14:502023/5228/P OBJ Cecilia Lo I strongly object to the application for the following reasons: 1) Noise problems. A cabaret/dance, club, bar 

space with live music means noise in the evening hours and on weekends when people in the residential 

homes nearby should be able to enjoy some quiet time and rests. Noise reverberations from the sound system 

can leak from the stage and dance floor, and travel through the structure of the building to the adjacent 

buildings. Noise from patrons on the terrace from late night to early morning will be disruptive. 2) Increase 

number of drunk patrons wandering around the neighbourhood can cause a nuisance. 3) Decrease in air 

quality from smoke escaping from the proposed smoking area.

30/01/2024  19:27:232023/5228/P COMMNT Jessica Black Hello! I hope you’re well, I’m writing with concern for

The opening of new bar around the corner from my flat at 159-161 Camden High Street. We often have noise 

issues, as well fighting and violence in the alley, and I’m very concerned that the new venue with exasterbate 

the issues, it’s often impossible to sleep with the current noise issues. I’d deeply appreciate considerations 

from the council to manage the noise from the new bar
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